
 

Reminder to book for Apex Cape Town workshop

The Apex Cape Town workshop will take place tomorrow, 15 November 2011 at Ogilvy Cape Town, 1.30pm-3.30pm.
Entrants are encouraged to attend this free workshop to learn more about the entry process, how to compile a winning
entry and to hear from some of South Africa's leading marketers from the 2012 Apex awards jury, who will share what they
will be looking for when judging the 2012 Apex awards entries. The Johannesburg workshop is scheduled for 30 November
2011 at TBWA, 2pm-4pm. Apex is exclusively open for entry by ACA member agencies. Email az.oc.dtlaaa@xepa  to book
your seat.

 
For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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